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St Withburga Lane
                                            Dereham

                                           Norfolk

                                            NR19 1ED
                                                             e-mail: office@dereham.norfolk.sch.uk
  Headteacher:  Mrs Amy Futers                                 
Tel:  01362 692727


Chair of Governors:    Mrs Waller 
Fax: 01362 691083


                                                                                               September 25th 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,

Nursery Library bags and books

Today your child has brought home their Nursery library book inside their library bag.  Please read and enjoy the book with your child and then return it to Nursery [inside the Library bag] on Friday.  

Each Friday, every child will choose a new book and we will place returned books into a separate box for 72 hours as required by Government Corona Virus guidelines.  Please make sure that the library bag and book are brought back to Nursery each Friday so that your child is able to choose a new book to bring home.

We hope that you and your child will enjoy reading and sharing the lovely books that we have in Nursery.  

Thanking you for your continued help and support,

The Nursery Team
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